
Oct.  8,  1946.

Mr.  Mattin  Schneider,

Apartado  nacional  655,

Bogota,  Colombia.

Dear  Mr.  Schneider:

Under  separate  cover  I  am  sending  a

package  containing  my  Peruvian  orchid  papers  so  far  pub-

lished  in  the  series  Orchidianae  Peruvianae.  i  shall  bear  in

mind  your  desire  for  later  articles  on  this  general  region.

I  have  just  received  your  interesting  collection  of

Colombian  orchids  which  were  brought  up  here  by  Mrs.  Shiefer

Garcia  and  bought  for  the  Harvard  Botanical  Museum  by  Dr.

Edgar  Seeler.  You  will  receive  the  recompence  from  Mrs.

Garcia  on  her  return  to  Colombia.  Your  drawings  and  extra

notes  (the  latter  received  last  spring)  will  be  of  material  rid,

With  best  wishes,  I  am

Sincerely  yours,

Charles.  Schweinfurth

Research  Felbow  in  Botany,  Harvard  University
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